
 
 

 

 

Hello Lowell Families and Community,  

Just a reminder that Monday, February 20, is a non-school day in observance of President’s 
Day.  

Sluggo is coming back to Lundy!  Sluggo and his team will be putting on an assembly for 
Lundy students on the morning of Friday, February 24th.  Each student will be coming home 
with a bookmark and a goal to earn two free Eugene Emeralds tickets.   

For high school students interested in going to college, there are several scholarship 
deadlines coming up March 1, 2023.  If you would like more information or help with 
applications, contact Ms. Day and Mrs. Cardwell at Lowell Jr/Sr High School.  If you need 
letters of reference for applications, reach out to teachers as soon as possible. 

Spring Sports begin full swing the last week of February so it’s not too late to sign up!  If 
students are still interested, sign up in the office and visit 
https://www.lowell.k12.or.us/athletics/.  

Middle School Track and field will be starting in March. If your student is in the 5th-8th grade 
and interested in participating, be sure to sign up soon! 

Congratulations to our five state-qualifying Lowell wrestlers; Kaili, Harley, Justus, Paul, and 
David. They will compete in the 2023 Wrestling State Championships tournament at Veterans 
Memorial Coliseum on Thursday and Friday, February 23rd and Saturday, February 24th. 
Ticketing, parking, lodging, and schedule information can be found at 
https://www.osaa.org/docs/wre/wrspecinfo.pdf. 

Quick reminder that the grounds crew will be applying fertilizer to our baseball infield and 
football field today (Friday, February 17.) Please avoid this area. 

 
Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 
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